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From: Danielle Hair 
Sent: 04 March 2024 12:33
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 057749 variation of license.

To whom it may concern, 
My name is Danielle Hair and my contact number is
I am emailing on behalf of The Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. 
I wholeheartedly support The Sandy Cove Hotel's application to the make a variation in their licensing. They 
have consistently shown consideration for their neighbours, they have never caused any disturbances and are 
always tentative & professional. As a wonderful summer destination, they have always provided a warm and 
welcoming atmosphere to anyone who visits. Granting this change would be a lovely addition to the positive 
experience they already have to offer. 
 
I hope my email supports this application. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Danielle 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


